ATTACHMENT 7

Alarcon, Christie

From: Alarcon, Christie

Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2019 12:34 PM

To: 'gary4161@hotmail.com’

Cc: 'Jeff M. Malawy'; Johnsan, Albert; Haddon, Stacey; Schwab, Teri
Subject: Appeal 204 North C Street - B2016-0407

Mr. Hulsey,

On August 6, 2019, the City Council heard your appeal regarding the use of a footings design in connection with the building
permit application you filed on August 4, 2016. Because that building permit application has expired, the City Council
denied your appeal and suggested you submit a new building permit application if you would like to proceed with your
project. The City Council did not make any decision as to whether your proposed footings design would be acceptable in
your new building permit application.

The new application, however, will be reviewed for compliance with the Building Code in effect at the time you file your new
application -- not the Building Code that was in effect for your August 4, 2016 application.

If you would like, staff can meet with you in City Hall to discuss what you must submit for a new building permit
application. Please contact me at 805-875-8041 if you would like to set up a meeting.

Thank you
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Christie Alarcon

Community Development Director
City of Lompoc

Email: ¢_alarcon@ci.lompoc.ca.us
Phone: 805-875-8270




